
Dear Members and Guests

Please be advised our  pool 
change rooms  and steam room 

will be closed from 
9pm Tuesday 25th Feb 

until 5pm Friday 28th Feb.

Our upstairs change rooms will be 
available during this time.

The closure is due to our flooring 
being repaired. This is necessary 

for your health and safety.

Thank you for your understanding 
and patience.




